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MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Theft Suspect 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify a suspect involved in a theft that occurred 

at the HEB located at 10200 Highway 242, Conroe.  The suspect entered the HEB on April 14, 2022, and 

used a fraudulent “Netspend” card to make several transactions totaling over $1000.00. 

The suspect is described as a heavyset black female who is seen leaving the location in a red hatchback car 

with paper tags, believed to be a Chevrolet.  

If anyone has information about this incident or knows the identity of the suspect, please contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 and refer to case #22A109494. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services  

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
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